NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING AND PUBLIC HEARING

A public meeting of the Budget Committee of the City of Florence Urban Renewal Agency (FURA)
will be held at the Florence Events Center, 715 Quince Street, Florence, Oregon on May 10™ at
5:30 p.m. The purpose of the meeting is to receive the Budget Officer’s budget message and
proposed budget for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2016 through June 30, 2017 and to receive
testimony, questions and comments from members of the public, budget presentations by City
staff and the opportunity to discuss and deliberate the proposed budget.

Any person may appear at the meeting to provide comments to and or ask questions of the
Budget Committee on the proposed budget. A copy of the proposed budget document may be
inspected or obtained on or after May 2, 2016 at Florence City Hall, 250 Highway 101, Florence,
Oregon, between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 12 p.m. and 1:00 p.m and 5:00 p.m. Meetings are
open to the public. Meeting notices are and the proposed budget will be posted on FURA’s
website, www.ci.florence.or.us.
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